
Comment for planning application 19/01047/OUT
Application Number 19/01047/OUT

Location Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 850 dwellings; green
infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal
open space, landscaping; and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land
off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford
Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save
for access.

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Walter Birch

Address 16 Rookery Close,Bodicote,Banbury,OX15 4BA

Type of Comment  Comment

Type neighbour

Comments I strongly oppose the application for an additional 850 Houses on Longford Park. We know
the post code has been amended to OX16 Banbury but we know this area is in the Bodicote
Parish. Bodicote has had more than it's fair share of expansion and this new development is
a step too far. We have had Longford Park, Spitfire Homes, Cotefield Homes, Development of
houses to come on the much used Car boot field, and the new estate to run alongside Salt
Way with a new road to link into the A361, which in itself looks like increasing traffic coming
into the outskirts of Bodicote The main Oxford road (A4260) has not seen any upgrades to
cope with this additional traffic. I have counted that from Banbury Cross to the junction with
Weeping Cross there are 10 sets of traffic lights to become 11for the new access road. This
is soon going to resemble travelling into London and what a night mare that is, and what
about the pollution with the stop start effect of the traffic?
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